
Staffing in September 2023 
 

Monday 26th June 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am writing to update you on staffing through the school from September 2023. 

The children will be able to spend time with their new teachers on Moving Up 

Day on Monday 10th July. 

Pre-Nursery: Miss Sal, Mrs Cadman, Mrs Bowen, Mrs Evans and Miss Gamble. 

Nursery: Mrs Higgins, Miss Roberts, Mrs Whatmore and Mrs Short 

Kindergarten: Mrs D. Smith, Miss Mallen and Mrs Wyatt (RWI) 

Transition: Mrs King, Miss Cummings and Mrs Wyatt (RWI) 

Form I: Mrs Draper, Mr Watts and Mrs Dudhia 

Lower II: Mrs Guest, Mrs K. Smith and Mrs Cook (Maths) 

Form II: Mrs Crosby and Mrs Cook (Maths) 

Upper II: Mrs Pittaway with Mrs Marston (Maths), Mrs Flanagan (Humanities) and 

Mrs Andrews (English) 

Lower III: Mrs Andrews with Mrs Marston and Mrs Hawthorne (Maths and 

Science) 

Mrs Gerighty will teach Music throughout the school  

Mrs Hatton will teach Art/DT in Upper and Lower School  

Mrs Hitch is a Learning Support Assistant mainly throughout Upper School. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Mr M. Draper 

Headmaster 


